
 

November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas party 
 
As we prepare for the Christmas holidays, we thought it would be nice to plan various Christmas 
related activities for the pupils to take part in during the last couple of weeks of term. These will be a 
great opportunity for the pupils to socialise as a group and celebrate everything that they have 
achieved. 
 
Pupils will have the opportunity to join in the following: 
 

• A collapsed afternoon on Thursday 12th December for a Redwood Christmas party which will include 

various games and a lunch of pigs in blanket hot dogs, roast potatoes and peas. 

 

• Make the desserts for the Christmas party. 

 

• Make and decorate some Christmas cupcakes or mince pies 

 

• Make some Christmas crafts 

 
These activities will be heavily subsidised by the provision but on this occasion, please can we ask for 
a contribution of £2.50 to go towards the costs of ingredients. You can make payment in Arbor under 
the Shop area. It will be titles Redwood Christmas Party. Please could payment be made by 
Wednesday 11 December 2024. 
 
If you have any queries about the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Chris West 
Lead of Redwood SEMH RP 

 


